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From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2019 12:12 PM


To: Joe Heublein - NOAA Federal


Cc: Cathy Marcinkevage; Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal; Alston, Naseem; Sarah Gallagher -

NOAA Federal; J. Stuart


Subject: Fwd: First look at Monitoring for Take


Joe -- I see that Garwin assigned the monitoring issue to you. Note that at our Monday afternoon meeting, Jeff


and Sarah (and you!) offered to help with division-specfic elements.


Sarah has already pulled together the list of monitoring mentioned in Appendix C of the BA (attached). She


and I were thinking that we could (a) add anything missing to this list, and then (b) use a table format to


summarize whether/how take coverage provided (or not, e.g. maybe we defer to existing coverage for now).


---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal <sarah.gallagher@noaa.gov>


Date: Wed, Jun 12, 2019 at 10:00 AM


Subject: First look at Monitoring for Take


To: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Sarah Gallagher | Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries | West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100, Sacramento, CA 95814

916-930-3712 | Sarah.Gallagher@noaa.gov


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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